
Apply Today

Applications are open now and will be accepted on a rolling basis throughout the school 
year. Apply here: www.saferouteslanecounty.org/for-students-and-families

Contact Ellen Currier: ecurrier@lcog.org/541-682-3177 if you have questions

Leadership Opportunities

The Lane Youth Transportation Advisory Council is a new initiative and participants will 
cocreate the committee with local staff, including creating leadership roles.  Members 
will have opportunities to preside over meetings and participate in regional planning and 

policies meetings with elected officials.

Interested in Transportation, Sustainability, and Working to Improve Our 
Community?

We invite you to join the Lane Youth Transportation Advisory Council (LYTAC), a new committee 
for youth ages 13-19 to work together to support better mobility for people of all ages..

 

Collaborate with Safe Routes to School, local government staff and elected officials on 
improving our region’s transportation system. Training opportunities will be provided. 

LANE YOUTH TRANSPORTATION 
ADVISORY COUNCIL 


